
 

 
Attention Seniors:  If you have not turned in your orange diploma paper yet, please do so today.  If you are 

missing your middle name, please fill it in and return to your homeroom teacher or Mrs. Spellman.  You do not 

have to bring in a copy of your birth certificate at this time, the deadline for all papers is Friday morning.  

 

Due to a lack of sales, the Halloween Movie Night for this Friday has been cancelled.  If you already purchased 

a ticket please bring it to Mr. Derion in 9-14 and you will receive a full refund.   

 
WINTER ATHLETES:   If you have not turned in your paperwork do it today!!   

 

" The Southern Regional Theatre Company is excited to announce its 2016 district musical: The Addams 

Family! Please stay tuned for important audition information which will be announced after November 

break. " 

 

The Student Council will be hosting a costume contest for Halloween on Friday.   Costumes will be judged 

during lunches.  Please remember costumes must be school appropriate and cannot have masks or weapons. 
 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company will present the fall play – Twelve Angry Jurors – on Thursday and 

Friday, November 12th and 13th in the auditorium.  Tickets are $8 for adults and $5 for students.  Ticket sales 

will begin on Oct. 13th.  Forms can be found in the main office or on Southern’s website at www.srsd.net.  

Advance ticket sales will continue until Oct. 27th.  After that date, tickets can be purchased the nights of the 

performance when the box office opens at 6:00 each night. 

 

The Southern Regional Home and School Association (HSA) is sponsoring their annual Craft & Vendor Fair 

on Saturday, November 14th   from 9 AM until 2 PM in the 9/10 gym.  Over 30 vendors/crafters will be there.  

Admission is free.   This event is one of the main fundraisers for the year. The Southern Regional Home & 

School Association is focused on benefiting all of the students in our district.   As an HSA, no dues are paid to 

any national organization; all proceeds received go directly to the schools within our district. 
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